
16 0570-150

ottava, May 21, 1909.

Sir:-

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your

letter of the 10th instant, and in reply to say that

it will be satisfactory if the Statistical returne

are forwarded early in July.

Your obedient servant,

ton'hean

secretary.

John X. Arsenault, Esq.,

Superintendent,

Higgins Road,

P. E. I.
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